ANTRIM PLANNING Board

p S

September 9, 1987

Dear Mr. Cloutier,

Tke Board did look over your preliminary plans on théir last neeting,
August 27. The Board feels they are not ready to accept your application.
Feasons being the plans de¢ not comply with the posted changes in the Zoning

Crdinance. The Board will scedvle an informal review with you on

September 24, 1987.
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Sincerely,

Debi Barr, Secretary



